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     Share your school’s story at your constituency meeting 
     Spreading enthusiasm amongst potential referrers  
 
 
   

 
Constituency meetings can be a necessary evil or an opportunity for spreading 
enthusiasm amongst potential referrers to your school. 

Share your talking points as well as the data you are required to report. 
If you are vague on what I mean by that, see “Research and write your school’s 
talking points” behind the June tab in this binder. 

Include your plans for making improvements next year. 
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Binder tab: 
The month before whenever your school's constituency meeting is typically 
scheduled.  Since most constituency meetings seem to be in the second half of the 
year, I will post this on the website under January. 

School size:  All 
 
 


